
From: Alan Jones
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Tree Removal on Greenleaf etc.
Date: Sunday, April 28, 2024 7:01:44 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I grew up in whittier and the trees are a part of our history. Unless the trees are in danger of
falling or are in some other way dangerous to the public why remove them just to put in "new
trees" with two new parks which as of yet aren't even planned.
Just leave well enough alone. It sounds like change for changes sake.

RECEIVED ON:
Council Meeting:_________________ 
Agenda Item No:_________________

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department

April 29, 2024
04/30/2024
9

mailto:talonmedic@gmail.com
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org



